
Mandate 

The Law Foundation of Nunavut is a non-profit foundation created by the Legal Profession Act 
to manage a fund to support important law-related projects and initiatives in Nunavut. It 
also provides scholarships & awards to youth and students. The money received by the 
Foundation come from lawyers practicing in Nunavut, either from the interest earned on 
monies held in lawyers' trust accounts or from fees from lawyers who don't have trust accounts. 
The Foundation is governed by a five-member Board of Directors, four of whom are lawyers 
with one member of the public. 

You can learn more about the Nunavut Law Foundation by visiting its website: 
www.nunavutlawfoundation.ca . 

The Nunavut Law Foundation is seeking 1 Board of Directors member: 

Please write your name below and submit a letter of interest and resume if you are interested in 
serving during the 2023-2024 term. The deadline to submit to student@lawsociety.nu.ca is 
Monday September 11, 2023. 

Members will be notified upon formal appointment by the Law Society’s Executive 
Committee on or around October 2, 2023.

Member’s name  
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